
 
Your Rotary Club of Okotoks is made up of a group of a very active friends and 

neighbors whose projects, for the last 32 years, have made significant positive 

impacts on the lives of Okotoks and area residents.  For the most part, children 

and youths have been our major beneficiaries. This year, understandably, we 

have focussed our efforts on projects which positively impact, either directly or 

indirectly, area residents affected by Covid-19. 

Three major projects have already helped. First, we supported local youth Owen 

Plumb (who won the premier’s first Northern Lights Award) in his efforts to build 

PPE for healthcare workers. Second, partnering with the Western Wheel and the 

Dawgs baseball club, we initiated the Drive for 5 campaign in May, raising over 

$50,000 and 5000+ lbs of food for our local food bank. And third, with the support 

of local dental offices, we packed 100 care kits for the moms and kids who require 

the services of Rowan House emergency Shelter. 

We are please to share with you, our latest initiative. Revved-UP Rotary 

Roundup, a scavenger Hunt /car Rally to raise funds to help local schools 

purchase PPE and other Covid-19 supplies for re-opening.  Our Goal is to raise 

$10,000+ to be divided between the two local school divisions: Foothills School 

Division and Chris Redeemer School Division. 

Your Rotary Club of Okotoks strength is in partnering with local businesses to host 

a safe, fun event while raising funds for important community initiatives, just as 

we have done for over 30 years in hosting the annual Okotoks Rotary SoapBox 

Derby! 

We are looking for your support to help reach this goal. I have attached a 

sponsorship page with the various options. We know this has been a tough year 

for all businesses, and to encourage greater participation, we have lowered the 

sponsorship amounts. We hope that you also find this to be worth your 

investment.  



 
Our Event is a Fun Family oriented event, one where families are given a package 

of clues, riddles, quest that they must achieve in a 3 hour time frame. Our goal is 

to start at the Town of Okotoks Operations parking lot, with social distancing of 

course. Start times will be staggered, we want to give a goodie bag for the car, 

with snacks in it.  Teams go off and round up the items they need, or pictures they 

need to take in their vehicles again with social distancing. Come back with at the 

end of the 3 hours. We will document their items, give them a To Go BBQ bag to 

take home to their own yards. We have prizes to make this a fun event.  We want 

to engage local businesses in our quest, and we are looking for your Support.  

If you have any questions you may call or email Trish Henderson 403-585-5571 or 

rotarypjh56@gmail.com 


